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North Central District Health Department Warning for Consumers 
 
The North Central District Health Department is warning consumers not to eat food products from Gerry’s 
Donuts located in Ellington, Connecticut.  The warning is being issued following the receipt of several reports 
of gastrointestinal illness from those who recently consumed donuts and other products from this establishment.  
Symptoms reported include vomiting and diarrhea.  Gerry’s Donuts is currently closed while North Central 
District Health Department investigates the cause of the illness.  Customers who still have any of the products 
should not consume or serve them and should discard them immediately.  Those who are still experiencing 
illness should consult their healthcare provider. 
 
 


